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KEYSER, W.Va. — Potomac Valley Hospital and Garrett 
Regional Medical Center in Oakland both proud members of 
the WVU Medicine system, are pleased to announce the 
addition of Noah J. Poznanski, MD, to their medical staff. 

Dr. Poznanski will provide specialized care in nephrology 
and critical care medicine to patients across the region. 

Dr. Poznanski earned his medical degree from Jagiellonian 
University Medical College in Krakow, Poland. He 
completed his residency in Internal Medicine at Marshall 
University, followed by fellowship training in nephrology 
at Johns Hopkins University and critical care medicine at 
West Virginia University. 

His dual expertise brings advanced knowledge in the 
management of kidney disease as well as the care of 
critically ill patients requiring intensive treatment. 

In the field of nephrology and hypertension, Dr. Poznanski diagnoses and manages rare kidney 
and electrolyte disorders, hypertensive conditions, and chronic kidney disease. He also provides 
care for patients requiring dialysis, including in-center hemodialysis, home hemodialysis, and 
peritoneal dialysis. 

In addition, he conducts initial evaluations for kidney transplantation and manages patients 
following transplantation. His work in critical care medicine focuses on the diagnosis and 
treatment of patients with acute, life-threatening medical conditions in the medical intensive 
care unit. 

“We are excited to welcome Dr. Poznanski to our team,” said Mark Boucot, president and CEO 
of Potomac Valley Hospital and Garrett Regional Medical Center. 

“His training and experience will significantly enhance the specialized care we are able to 
provide to our patients, particularly those with complex kidney conditions or critical care 
needs.” 

Dedicated to compassionate, patient-centered care, Dr. Poznanski looks forward to serving the 
communities of Mineral and Garrett counties, as well as surrounding areas. 

Noah Poznanski has joined the medical staff at 
WVU Potomac Valley Hospital and Garrett 
Memorial Hospital. 



Patients requiring nephrology or critical care services at Potomac Valley Hospital or Garrett 
Regional Medical Center will now benefit from Dr. Poznanski’s expertise, further strengthening 
both hospitals’ mission to deliver high-quality, comprehensive healthcare close to home. 

Dr. Poznanski will be seeing inpatients at Potomac Valley Hospital and will also be scheduling 
appointments at Garrett Regional Medical Center’s Nephrology Clinic in Oakland. To schedule 
an appointment, please call 301-533-4565. 

For information on Potomac Valley Hospital, visit WVUMedicine.org/Potomac-Valley-Hospital. 
For more information on Garrett Regional Medical Center, visit WVUMedicine.org/Garrett. 

 

 


